
20 February 2024 
  
Dear Vinesha: 
  
Thank you for attending the Williamsburg Bray School Community Event on Saturday, February 

17th, sponsored by The Colonial Williamsburg Foundation and the William & Mary Bray School 

Lab. As part of our commitment to work collaboratively, we will share plans for future events 

concerning the history and legacies of the Williamsburg Bray School. 

  
We wanted to let you know about two upcoming Williamsburg Bray School events this month: 
  

The 400: A History of the Williamsburg Bray School Scholars 

•      Sponsored by The Colonial Williamsburg Foundation 

•      Thursday, February 22, 2024 | 5:30 – 6:15 PM 

•      Hennage Auditorium, the Art Museums of Colonial Williamsburg 

•      Art Museums Admission is required to attend this talk 
  

 
  
Dr. Antonio T. Bly M.A. ’99, Ph.D. ‘06 delivers a talk on the life stories of 400 enslaved and free 
black children who attended the Williamsburg Bray School between 1760 and 1774.  Dr. Bly is a 
native of Tidewater, Virginia, and an alumnus of Norfolk State University and William & Mary.  
  
More information here. 
  

Bray School Stories: Finding Aggy, Part II 

•      Sponsored by W&M Bray School Lab 

•      Monday, February 26, 2024 | 6:00 – 7:00 PM 

•      Zoom 

•      The event is free but registration is required 

https://www.colonialwilliamsburg.org/tickets/
https://www.colonialwilliamsburg.org/events/special-event-the-400-history-of-bray-scholars/
https://go.wm.edu/SfN3J6


  

 
  
Join the W&M Bray School Lab each month in our continuing series on Zoom: Bray School 
Stories: Finding the Bray School Students. Led by Elizabeth Drembus of the W&M Bray School 
Lab, these sessions are a blend of research and exploration, aiming to shed light on the past and 
connect it to the present through descendant-centered genealogical research. In February, 
Elizabeth will return to Aggy, highlighting advancements in the research, findings, and questions 
still to answer about Williamsburg Bray School scholar and her daughter, Kitty. 
  
Sincerely yours,  
  
The Williamsburg Bray School Initiative 
The Colonial Williamsburg Foundation & William & Mary Bray School Lab 
  
  
  


